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Friday 20th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
I hope this email find you well and ready to enjoy the half term holiday.  
  
Denbigh Association Bingo 
Thank you to everyone who came along to the Denbigh Association Bingo on Friday 13th. This was a 
wonderful evening and something that we always enjoy.  I would also like to say thank you to those 
who donated towards the raffle or donated on ParentMail, in total we raised £404 which will make a 
big difference towards the Denbigh Assoication funds which will be used to support students at 
Denbigh School.  
  
Recruiting Governors 
We are recruiting community governors, a new category of governor to join our dedicated Board of 
Governors.  We are looking for a local perspective & expertise from members of our local 
community who do not have direct links to the school through being a parent or member of 
staff.   Could you share this advert if you know of someone in our local community who might be 
interested.  They can contact our Governance Professional, Mrs Stewart on stewartt@denbigh.net 
for further information.  Just to recap a community governor cannot be a parent of a child at the 
school or be a member of staff at the school or the Denbigh Alliance Trust. 
  
Library update 
The Denbigh Book Fair was a huge success.  In total we raised £297.08 for the school library. Thank 
you to all who bought a book. If you didn't get a chance this time around, don't worry, as we will be 
having another Book Fair in March.  I am also pleased to say that Denbigh School will be partnering 
with Scholastic Book to introduce a Book Club.  Please head to the following link to browse the latest 
books and order online. For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will earn 
20p in Scholastic Rewards. Please place your order online by December 10th, 2023. Please consider 
buying from the link above; books are cheaper on Scholastic than other retailers, and every little bit 
helps the school raise money to buy more books to keep our library well stocked! 
  
SEN Drop In 
A reminder that the SEN team will be hosting a series of Drop In Sessions again this year. This is the 
chance to have a friendly chat over a hot drink and a biscuit.  You can drop-in at any time during the 
session to discuss different SEND topics, share insight, ideas and successes with the team and/or 
other parents. The first session will take place on the 2nd November.  Please see the attached poster 
and email asifm@denbigh.net for more information. 
  
Biology competition  
As mentioned in the Bulletin last week Miss Herring ran a competition for biology students in 
celebration of biology week. Please see the attached document showing the winning designs.  
Fantastic work from all. Well done!  

mailto:stewartt@denbigh.net
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/denbigh-mk5/digital-book-club


  
I hope that you have a wonderful half term.  I look forward to seeing students at 8.30am on Monday 
30th October.   
  
Kind regards,  
  
Dr A Frame 
Headteacher 

 


